

Janice Beyer, President
Denise O'Malley, Vice-President
Thomas Malinowski, Treasurer
Julie Fanning, Recording Secretary
Susan O'Connell, Corresponding Secretary

## **2006 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE IS ON!!!**

The Little Red Schoolhouse Association, Inc. was formed in 1968. It is headed by a group of dedicated volunteers who continue to strive to preserve and maintain this historic "Little Red Schoolhouse" as a museum of educational history. The school, the last of the two-room schoolhouses, affectionately remembered as the Forest Avenue School, opened in 1875 and closed its doors in June of 1963. It was saved from demolition and was moved onto the grounds of Brockton High School in 1969. Restoration was completed in 1976. The school stands as a monument to the solid foundation received in early elementary education. It serves as a tribute to the beloved teachers who strove to instill the basic three "R's." This school resides forever in cherished memories of pride in accomplishments by teachers, pupils and parents. It preserves a piece of America's heritage in Brockton. There are several general meetings each year, and, with funding, several educational and entertainment programs.

Funds are limited. The major source of income continues to be from membership dues and donations.

We are appealing to parents, friends, school educators, and administrators and civic-minded citizens to assist the LRSH by becoming a member. Present members, we ask that you please renew your membership.

MEMBERSHIP DUES FOR 2006 ARE: \$15 for Single membership \$20 for Family membership \$50 for Corporate membership

Mail to:	Thomas Malir 177 Winter St East Bridgew	urer		New member (2006) Renewal (2006)		
Name:						
						_
Address:			e-mail:			
City/Town:						
Please ma	ıke checks payal	ole to "LRSH" Assoc	ciation			
Annual du	ies enclosed:	Single (\$15),	Family (\$20)	,	_ Corp. (\$50)	
Additional	I donation:	Scholarship Fun	Scholarship Fund \$			
		Building Mainter				